
 
 

 
  
 
 

 

Dear Potential Supporter, 

 

We are immensely grateful for the Atlanta Apartment Association’s longstanding commitment 

to the Atlanta Community Food Bank. This year marks the 35th annual Food-A-Thon and 31st 

annual Can Can Ball. These two important events benefit the Food Bank and our network of 

over 700 partner agencies in 29 metro Atlanta and North Georgia counties. 

 

Your support is needed now more than ever, as Georgians grapple with an uncertain economy 

and record inflation. However, thanks to strong community partners like the Atlanta Apartment 

Association, the Food Bank is able to make a tremendous difference in the lives of those who 

most need assistance. In fact, the annual Food-A-Thon and Can Can Ball is believed to be the 

largest food and fund drive in the United States! 

 

An investment in the Atlanta Community Food Bank brings great returns, as every dollar 

donated can help provide enough food for approximately four meals, making a dramatic impact 

on our neighbors who often face the day without the food they need. In 2022, the Atlanta 

Apartment Association raised enough funds to provide over four million meals for hungry 

families and seniors. 

 

Your support of this effort is greatly appreciated as we continue to work towards alleviating 

hunger in our community. Your tax-exempt donation will make a positive and lasting impact on 

the lives of those in need. Please join us in this important work. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Kyle Waide 
President and CEO 
 
 


